July 6, 2016

Dr. Ed Richardson
The Viking Elementary
PO Box 642

Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

Dear Dr. Richardson,

| am writing to inform you of my resignation from my full time elementary teaching position as a 6th
grade teacher at The Viking Elementary. | have thoroughly enjoyed my 10 years teaching for ISD 548.

Our family is beginning a new chapter of our lives and relocating. | cannot stress enough how great this
community and its people are, but the pull to be closer to our families has only increased with time. Our
family will always hold a special place in our hearts for Pelican Rapids.

Sincerely,

D./

Todd Kuhn




